
 

 

12 September 2022 

Isabel   

By email: fyi-request-20233-acc22a82@requests.fyi.org.nz  

Dear Isabel  

Official Information Act request 22.47 Master of Speech and Language Pathology  

I refer to the Official Information Act (the Act) request dated 15 August 2022 for information relating to the 
Master of Speech and Language Pathology programme. Please see below for the answers to your questions: 

I am writing to request information regarding the Masters of Speech Language Therapy course that you offer. 
 
How many applicants applied to the course in 2022? 
 
55 applications were received.  
 
How many students were successfully admitted to the course in 2022? 
 
29 students were successfully admitted.  
 
What was the lowest GPA of the successful applicants? 
 
The lowest New Zealand GPA of a successful applicant was 5.15 over the last two years of study / 5.3 overall.  
 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information about 
how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Claire O'Connell        Prof. Janet Carter 
Information Compliance Officer       Acting Executive Dean 
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